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CAMELLIA BOWL COMMITTEE 
FORMED IN MISSOULA

brunell/gm 
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Information Services •  University of montana •  missoula, montana 59801 *(406) 243-2522
MISSOULA--

University of Montana President Robert T. Pantzer called together a committee to 

act as a clearing house and coordinating agency for Camellia Bowl activities.

Serving as chairman of the committee is George L. Mitchell, UM Administrative 

Vice President. He suggested that information reauests be channeled through Mike 

Frellick, director of special projects for the UM Foundation. Frellick, executive 

director of the Camellia Bowl Committee, will coordinate information for the Montana 

part in the Camellia Bowl and may be contacted by calling 243-5211.

Frellick will assemble information on the bowl and direct informants to the 

proper sources for tickets, travel and lodging for the Dec. 13 event.

The Committee entertained suggestions for possible financial assistance to raise 

funds necessary for the Sacramento trip.

Committee members from the University attending the first meeting of a weekly 

series were President Pantzer, Frellick, Andrew Cogswell, dean of students, George 

Mitchell, administrative vice president, J. A. Parker, physical plant director, Law­

rence Stuart, information services director, Earl Martel 1, athletic business manager, 

Dean Robert E. Sullivan, chairman of the faculty athletic committee, John Delano, ex­

ecutive director of the alumni center, Tom Collins, director of public services and 

the UM Foundation, Don Brunell, sports information director, Joe Mazurek, ASUM presi­

dent, Mark Mertens, ASUM business manager, and Ron Mehrens ASUM athletic commissioner.

Representing the Century Club were Col. Tom Davis, president, Keith D. Wright 

and Bill Nooney. Others attending were Bill McKinsey, president of the Missoula 

Mavericks and Gino Bronchetti, manager of the Cook s Travel Agency.

The Committee will meet next Tuesday at noon to formalize progress reports and 
iron out problems arising.
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